
Tuesday, February 13, 2018

What it means to be a Black 
woman.

7:08 p.m., 

Multicultural Center

Wednesday, February 14, 2018

Living Black History Museum

11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.,

Student Union Auditorium

AKA Black History Trivia

7:08 p.m., Black River Room, 
Student Union

Monday, February 12, 2018

Lunch and Learn with Mark 
Hayes

12:00 p.m., Centennial Hall

Special Opportunity

Career Services
Career Fair Boot Camp

Tuesday, February 13, 2018

Dress For Success

12:00 p.m.,

Cache River Room

Wednesday, February 14, 2018

Learn to Intern Student Panel

12:00 p.m., Cache River Room,

Student Union

Thursday, February 15, 2018

Mock Career Fair

12:00 p.m., Cache River Room,

Student Union

Etiquette Dinner

6:00 p.m., Cache River Room,

Student Union
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Event s In The MC Cam pus News Black  Hist ory Mont h 

Tuesday, February 13, 2018

Mardi Gras Celebration

8:00 to 10:00 p.m., 

Centennial Hall

Thursday, February 15, 2018

A-State Polar Plunge

7:00 p.m., 

Wolf Creek Apartments

For More Information, email 
volunteerAstate@gmail.com



Wrap - Up

EVENT SPOTLIGHT

MC OPPORTUNITIES

MC OPPORTUNITIES

Address: P.O. Box 1018
State University, AR 72467
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Email: AStateMC@astate.edu
Phone:870-680-4052

- Have suggestions for us? We'd love to hear them! Let us know!

- Want to suggest a Student or Faculty/ Staff spotlight? Email us!

- Want to advertise an event with  us? Please email Rachel with  

your information.

The MC had another busy 
week! The MC Staff and 
several Ambassadors attended 
the Pack Pact on February 5, 
2018, and we all took the 
pledge to prevent sexual 
assault on campus. MC Staff 
attended the "Sorting Out 
Race" Exhibit Reception in the 
ASU Museum on February 6. 
We also attended the Ayana 
Gregory, "Daughter of the 
Struggle" one woman show on 
February 7.  At the end of the 
week, Dr. Allen and Rachel 
Hendrix attended a level 2, 
Safe Zone training, facilitated 
by the Out Alliance.

There were no events in the MC last 
week, however, we helped to 
co-sponsor the Annual Soul Food 
Dinner with the Strong-Turner 
Alumni Association. Countless 
Attendees were served delicious 
homemade dishes, enjoyed 
wonderful music with live 
performances, and heard remarks 
from the Chancellor, Alumni, and 
Dr. Allen. We had several hard 
working student volunteers who 
made the night a great success!

Student Spotlight
This weeks student spotlight is Melissa 
Rolland! Melissa is an intern in the 
Multicultural Center, and she has 
consistently shown her hard-work and 
determination! Melissa is currently 
enrolled in the Master of College Student 
Personnel Services Program. She chose 
this degree due to her experiences in the 
field and her desire to remain in student 
affairs as a career and serve universities 
and students.  She currently holds a BA 
in Criminology from A-State. Her 
favorite hobby is going to the gym. Her 
career goal is to work her way up to be 
the director for housing and residence life 
at a university.

Q & A with Melissa

What do you l ike about the MC?

What I  like about the MC is that it is a safe 
place to interact and learn about others without 
judgment. Students, including myself, get to 
interact and work together to serve our campus. 
I  love learning about different cultures and 
perspectives! 

What is a Fun Fact about yourself?

I  have never seen the east or west coast, or 
traveled to the northern boarder!
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